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BLURB 

Our School Council is the Student Voice within the school. Council 
Members help to improve the school for themselves and their peers 
by listening to any issues and ideas that students have within their 
class groups, these are then took to the council meetings which are 

held half termly with Miss Grear. 

 

We regularly liaise with Mr Phillips (Deputy Head Teacher) and Mrs 
Mead (Head Teacher), who gives feedback on our previous 

meetings and any ideas that the school’s Senior Leadership Team 
want us to look at to improve the school are then added to our 

meeting agendas. The minutes of our meetings are typed up and 
sent out to all of our staff for them to give this feedback to all 

students, a copy of this is added to the school council’s notice 
board. 

 

Please browse through the minutes of the meetings located in this 
tab of our school website to see what the School Council have 

been up to. 

 

We actively encourage students at Hillcrest School to contact us 
with any ideas or issues which can improve school life. 

 


